State of Florida
DEPARTMENT OF
HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0500

FRED 0. DICKINSON, 111 .
Excecutive Director October JO, 1996

Mr, Robert D. Williams

New World Instruments, Ltd.

Post Office Box 3423
Littleton, CO 80161-3423

Dear Mr. Williams,

The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles, Division of Tlorida Highway
Patrol has received the required report submitted by an independent testing laboratory fulfitling
the approval requirements for light cransmittance measuring devices to be used in the State of
Florida, for the purpose of obtaining evidence of non-compliance of light transmittance
tolerances.

Pursuant to Rule 15B-14.001 and 15B-14.002, Florida Administrative Code, which outline
approval requirements and type acceptance requirements for Light Transmittance Measuring
Devices, the following devices are approved for use in obtaining evidence that may be used in any
court in the State of Florida, pursuant to $.316.2955(3), Florida Statutes:

New World Instruments Pocket Detective 2.1
A copy of this approval lefter must be provided to all purchasers of the approved units in the
State of Florida. Should you have any questions, please direct them to Captain Terry W. Land,

Florida Highway Patrol, Fleet Property Management, 2900 Apalachee Parkway, Tallahassee,
Florida 32399, (904) 488-5799.

Sincerely,

Chief Robert M. Kirby
Bureau of Law Enforcement Support Services
Florida Highway Patrol

RMK/ar

cqtLigamcnf\vindowlapproval,dec

PDIVISIONS/ FLORIDA HIGHWAY PATROL « DRIVER LICENSES ¢ MOTOR VEHICLES ¢ ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES
Neit Kirkman Building, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0500



